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PIT Gymnastics understand that parents want to record their own child’s participation in 
gymnastics through video and photographs.  Parents are to seek permission from the 
office and the child’s coach before any photos are taken.   
 
At times, the Club organizes professional photographers to take photos. Any excess 
photos are destroyed by the photographers.   
 
Occasionally photos are taken at events (December Display, Competitions etc) and are 
made available via our online photo storage site SmugMug.  Links and passwords are sent 
via email to participating gymnasts parents/guardians.  
 
No unauthorized photographers will be permitted in the gym. 
 
You are requested to accept the Photo Waiver/Social Media Policy when signing up as a 
member to PIT Gymnastics through iClassPro. Photos to be used in Foyer TV, 
newsletters, website, social media posts  
 
If you do not want your child’s photo to be used you will need to fill out a Photography 
Withdrawal form available via our website. 
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